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PLEASE NOTE 
All items for the next issue of “Mission & Vision” need to be sent to Opuene 

by 3 September.  
 

A copy of this news sheet can be found & downloaded from the Synod 
website  southernsynodurc.org.uk 

mailto:office@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:tt.admin@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:doelandmissionpa@southern.org.uk
http://southernsynodurc.org.uk/mission-and-vision-99


 

 

 

 

 

                                         

Synod Office:   East Croydon URC   Addiscombe Grove   Croydon   CR0 5LP 

Tel: 020 8688 3730     office@urcsouthern.org.uk  

           Issue 99 

“Let us fix our eyes on Jesus, the author and perfecter of our faith.”  Hebrews 12: 2  

    
REFLECTIONS FROM A WKESSA MINISTER 
 

 
Like many, during the pandemic, the local church leaders and ministers of word and sacraments in 
WKESSA have continued to meet regularly to encourage, inspire and pray for each other by meeting 
on Zoom.  Whilst meeting online is beneficial in many ways – safety, less travel, etc – we decided to 
meet together in person once restrictions allowed and risks could be mitigated. 
As many people have discovered over the summer, meeting in person when we can is wonderful!  
After months of internet only interaction, the words of Hebrews 10:25 took on a new meaning for 
me as my colleagues and I spent time together in the manse’s garden in Bexhill.   Our next meeting 
may be on a walk together, in a church, or back on Zoom whichever is the safest option at the time.  
However we are able to meet –   “let us not give up meeting together…” - to share stories, news, 
concerns, laughter, communion, prayer, [insert your activity here]. 

 Rev. Angela Rigby 

Church in 

mailto:office@urcsouthern.org.uk

